
“Valentines for Veterans” Initiative in Support 
of Soldier’s Angels
In anticipation of Valentine’s Day, the attorneys and staff of OLSS took part in a “Valentines for 
Veterans” initiative in support of Soldier’s Angels, whose mission is to provide aid, comfort and 
resources to the military, veterans and their families.  Offering monetary support to this effort, 
we created and mailed boxes of Valentine’s Day cards to deployed troops overseas and at VA 
hospitals.
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